
From: Becky S  
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 8:55 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>; Trosow, Sam <strosow@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Neighbourhood making decisions  

 
Hi There, 
 
I was just informed that City Council is debating taking away the Neighbourhood 
Decision Making program and I am deeply sadden by this. It is such a great program 
that has done wonderful things for communities across the city. Please consider 
keeping it. 
 
Becky Stephenson  
Ward 6 
 


